  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 30 JANUARY 2012
PART I – DELEGATED

18.  
CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE


Summary


  

  To receive the recommendation of the Standards Committee held on 10 January 2012 in relation to the following item on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 30 January 2012. 


Agenda Item 18a - The Localism Act 2011 – The Amended Standards Regime

RESOLVED:-


that the Executive Committee be informed:


That the appointment of a body to deal with Standards and Complaints is now a matter for the Council but the Standards Committee was of the unanimous view that such a body was required.


That the ‘arrangements’ as, required by the Act must be instigated to deal with complaints and such ‘arrangements’ to include a delegation to the Monitoring Officer to deal informally with complaints where it is appropriate to do so.


That the Standards Committee thought that it would be appropriate for a County-wide Code of Conduct to be implemented which covers all Hertfordshire local government bodies affected by the Localism Act.


That, subject to the above, to recommend Council to adopt a simplified Code of Conduct based on the proposed codes drafted by the Association of County Secretaries and Solicitors and the Public Law Partnership and Officers to report back to the next meeting of the Standards Committee on such a Code.


That a meeting of the Standards Committee be held when further information and regulations are received. In particular, the Standards Committee consider at its next meeting the method of appointment of the Independent Person(s) and revised draft Code of Conduct.


Report prepared by:
Anne Morgan Solicitor to the Council/ Monitoring Officer 




Elwyn Wilson, Democratic Services Manager

Background Papers


Agenda and Papers – Standards Committee, 10 January 2012.
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